


CONTEXT 
 
Union Jack is the name of a fictional 
superhero appearing in the Marvel Universe 
comic books published by Marvel Comics and 
Marvel UK. Created by Roy Thomas and Frank 
Robbins, the first Union Jack first 
appeared in Invaders #7 (July 1976). 
 
Union Jack was a superhero from the WWII 
era and was supposed to the British 
equivalent of Captain America. Un 
fortunately Union Jack never really took 
off and has failed to reach the same level 
of success as other Marvel characters.  
 
Design Brief 
With the success of the Marvel superhero 
genre, Marvel are looking to introduce a 
British Superhero. Imagine you are working 
for Marvel and you have been tasked to  
redesign and revive  Union Jack ready for 
an appearance in the new Avengers Movie.  
 
Marvel have given you free reign and have 
given you the option of changing the 
characters gender. So go ahead, its up to 
you. Will it be Union Jack, or Union Jane? 
 
Extension 
 
Every character needs to get around and 
superheroes regularly  visit a range of 
environments. Design a vehicle that will 
help your character get from A to B no 
matter what the conditions are. 
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